
 

  

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

77 Leckie Road 

Kedron QLD 4031 

07 3857 0333 

macs@macsinc.org.au 

 
 

Dear Member 

Notice is given that Mobile Attendant Care Service Inc will hold its Annual General 

Meeting at Chermside Bowls Club, 468 Rode Road, commencing 12 pm on Saturday 

30th November, 2019.   

Please find enclosed – 

1 Outline of AGM Proceedings 

2 Proxy voting form 

3 Nomination for Management Committee form 

4 Membership renewal form 

I would like to remind all members that to be eligible to vote at the AGM, you must 

be a financial member. To simplify matters, last year membership was extended to 

end on December 31 rather than June 30. Please check with the office if you are 

unsure of your membership status. 

If you are unable to attend the AGM, a copy of the Annual Report including the 

audited financial statements will be mailed or emailed to you following the meeting, 

if requested. 

I encourage you to attend the AGM and have your say about your service.  

RSVP to the MACS office appreciated. Phone 3857 0333 or email 

macs@macsinc.org.au by 5pm Monday 25 of November, 2019. 

Yours Sincerely 

 

...................................... 

Tony Leggett 
MACS President 
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